[image: ]MANTECA POLICE DEPARTMENT  [image: ]					     MEMORANDUM

			

					                         TO:	Team Commander Lt. P. Carmona							

			                         FROM:  Team Leader Sgt. J. Sweeten

			 		             DATE:   Oct. 2nd 2019

			                         RE:        S.W.A.T. Training on October 2, 2019  

*Note: On this day a high-risk SWAT search warrant service was executed during the first half of our scheduled training day. 

On 10-02-2019, The Manteca Police Department S.W.A.T. Team assisted the San Joaquin County Sheriff’s Department S.W.A.T. Team with a high risk search warrant service in the incorporated county area of Acampo located in San Joaquin County.  This high risk search warrant was related to 4 acre parcel containing an illegal outdoor marijuana grow.  During this operation, contact was made with armed subjects who had rifles and body armor immediately in their control.  With the use of two armored vehicles and safe tactics, the involved SWAT teams were able to safely take three subjects into custody without incident.  Please see the Operation Order and Sgt. M. Ellis’ after action report for complete details on the search warrant operation.       

[bookmark: _GoBack]At the conclusion of the search warrant, an operation debrief was conducted at Manteca Police Department with involved personnel. The remainder of the training day consisted of instruction on Distraction Devices, Less Lethal Force Options and Deployment Considerations of Kinetic Energy Impact Munition and Projectiles.  Equipment and vehicle maintenance was completed to ensure operational reliability.   

 MEMBERS PRESENT: 

	Sgt. Joshua Sweeten
	Officer Paul Rourick

	Sgt. Mitch Ellis
	Officer Chris Stocks

	Det. Jason Bonetti
	Officer Carlos Gutierrez

	Officer Elliot Eichel
	Det. Jeff Hooten

	Officer Jose Plascencia
	Det. David Bright

	Officer Devin Brooks
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